
UM SEP 2015 Interns 

Since 1986, the University of Michigan Summer Enrichment Program (UM SEP ) in Health         
Management and Policy has attracted undergraduate students who seek to improve the 
health status and health care of underserved communities across the United States. UM SEP 
partners with Michigan hospitals and other health care organizations in Detroit and Ann Arbor 
to provide a paid eight week summer internship and to expose students to the health care 
field and health issues that persist today.   

   Summer Enrichment Program Components 
 
 Paid 8-week internship at a hospital, community health center or other health care            

organization in Detroit, Ann Arbor, or other sites in Southeast Michigan 

 Orientation at the UM School of Public Health with a lecture series on health inequalities 

and the US health care system by SPH faculty  

 Housing, transportation, food allowance, and GRE preparation course provided, all at no 

cost 

 Weekly meetings and site visits to area health organizations 

Founded in 1986 by Dr. Richard Lichtenstein  

UM SEP is entering its 31st year 

Website: 

   www.sph.umich.edu/sep 

Phone: 

734.936.3296 

Program Dates: 

June 1st - July 29th 

Application Deadline: 

January 15, 2016 

Email: 

umich.sep@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
Participant Comments   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“This summer I learned 
the value of exposure... 

This exposure has 
provided me with a new 

outlook for my future and 
the confidence to know 

that I can accomplish 
much more than I ever 
imagined.”- Ray Lynem 

UM SEP Alumni 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

"UM SEP is really a 
transformational 

experience that develops 
all of your talents and 

skills to their full potential 
with the support of 
wonderful staff and 
exceptional peers." 

-Patty Avila  
UM SEP Alumni 

 


